
Pre-School Uniform 
T-shirts – white/red logo – £5.00 
Sweatshirts – red/white logo - £9.50 
1 sweatshirt & 2 T-shirts - £18.00 
2 sweatshirts & 2 T-shirts - £25.00 

If you would like to purchase uniform please speak to a member of 
staff or contact Alison Bason on 01477 544076 

Staff Member 
Mrs Wendy Cox (Supervisor)   
Mrs Maureen Bayley (Supervisor)   
Mrs Jane Foster 
Mrs Liz Lee 
Mrs Barbara Wood 
Mrs Julie Hutchinson 
Mrs Gerry Allen 
 

Contact Numbers 
During Pre-School hours:                07970 889562 
Administrator - Jane Atkinson:    01477 535396 
Registration Secretary – Penny Flanagan: 01477 532547 
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Welcome        
  
A big welcome to the new children who have joined us recently. We 
hope you enjoy your time with us: 
 

Toby Moore 
Harry Shanaham 
Charlie Saunders 

 
Charity 
Did you know Goostrey Pre-School is a registered charity?  Please 
consider us for any donations or sponsorship.  Our registered charity 
commission number is 1024467. 
 
Website 
For new parents/carers and old – up to date information can be found 
on our Website: www.goostreypreschool.org.uk.  This will be updated 
regularly as soon as information is available. 
 
Easter Party 
We are holding an Easter Party this year for all children living in and 
associated with Goostrey.  It is on the 26th March 3:30 – 5:30 at the 
Junior School Hall.  Entrance is £4 which includes food.  Activities 
include an Easter Hat competition, lucky dip, children’s tombola, 
games, name the bunny,  raffle etc.  Please see notice board for more 
details.  If you have any toys, books, chocolate that you can donate 
for the children’s tombola or have any raffle prizes you can donate 
please bring them to Pre-School and give them to Julie Wakfield or 
you can contact her on 07747 606937. 
 
 
 

 
Rose Day Chocolate Tombola 
Please start saving your chocolates now for Pre-School’s Rose Day 
chocolate tombola.  Last years tombola was a great success and we 
would love it to be an even greater success this year.  If you would 
like to bring them to pre-school, Vicky Howarth, who is 
unfortunately allergic to chocolate, can store them for you to help 
resist the temptation to eat it. 
 
Events 
More events coming up include the ever-popular Spring Luncheon 
and for the children and Mums! the Fire Station trip is being 
planned.  Dates and more information for all these events will be 
available on the notice board and website soon. 
 
Fundraising 
Thank you to everyone who attended the Nativity and to the staff 
and children for putting on such a lovely performance.  From the 
nativity and raffle we raised a fantastic £434. 
 
Thank you also to everyone who purchased photos from the Colex 
Photography photo shoot.  This raised a huge amount for 
Pre-school, just over £720. 
 
If anyone has any fundraising ideas, please contact Sharon 
Saunders on 01606 738817 or Vicky Howarth on 01477 534329 
 
Goostrey Pre-school is a non-profit charity.  All monies raised are 
put straight back into pre-school for many things including parties, 
leavers gifts, snacks, and any themed items needed for EYFS. 
 
Please see the notice board for more information. 


